
 

 

 

REMOTE LEARNING 
How can I support my child? 

 

 

Be Prepared Timekeeping 
 

Encourage your child to  
charge their iPad each day 
 

Let others in your house 
know that an online lesson  
is starting to avoid 
interruptions 

 

                                     Encourage your
                           child to be on 

                                          time for every    
                                      lesson by joining  
                                     5 minutes before   
                                                    the start 

 

Respect Privacy Stay Engaged 
 

Encourage your child  
to have their camera 
and microphone 
off during  
the lesson 

 
Encourage your 

                                      child to use their                                       
                                          earphones for      
                                             better sound 

 

Just Like Class Asking A Question 

Encourage your child 

to be respectful  
and responsible  
at all times and  
complete their 
work on Showbie 
 

  

              Encourage your child                           
                       to use the hand icon  

to contribute 
                        

                        Please do not 
participate in the lesson  

to protect your own privacy   

Any online lesson concerns, contact your child’s                  

Pastoral Care teacher: 

Mr Weir (L) gw10weiralexander@glow.ea.glasgow.sch.uk 

Mr McPherson (T) gw15mcphersonross@glow.ea.glasgow.sch.uk 

Miss Ward (N) gw19wardcatrina@glow.ea.glasgow.sch.uk 

 

If your child is having difficulty during a lesson they should let 

their Pastoral Care teacher know on Showbie or                   

contact the school office 

Castlemilk High School: 
0788 004 3430 or 0141 582 0050 

 


